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 Volunteer opportunity!  We are still looking for volunteers to help out at Breakfast With Santa.  Informational letters and 
forms went home last week.  If you need another one, there is a copy on the back of this newsletter.  Please return your form 
if you are able to give of your time and talent.  This is a great way to earn parent service hours! 



Fall Picture Retakes will be on Tuesday, November 14th.  Any student that was absent on picture day will take their 
picture at this time.  If you are unhappy with your original photo and want a retake, please bring the original pictures with you 
to the camera on retake day.   



Report Cards will be sent home on Tuesday, November 21st.  Just a reminder:  All accounts (tuition, before/after care, 
lunch) should be up to date by this date.  Report cards will be held for any family having a past-due balance.   
 
Before and After Care Finances:  Please remember to make sure your account is up to date for Before/After Care.  
Effective immediately, any family that is more than 2 weeks past due on payments will not be able to use the program.  
Letters did go home today if you have a past due balance. 

 
 We are looking to hire an adult to work  the After School Program.  If you are interested, please contact the school office. 

 

 Surveys were given to parents during Parent-Teacher conferences.  After review of the surveys, there was an overall low 
interest in needing Extended Care during Christmas Vacation.  Therefore, Extended Care will NOT be offered during Christmas 
Vacation.   

NEWS 

Friday, November 3rd:  NO SCHOOL, Staff Development Day 

Tuesday, Nov. 7th:  Athletic Committee Meeting, 6:00PM, Activity Center 

Monday, Nov. 13th:  8th Grade Parent Committee Meeting, 6:30PM, Activity Center 

Tuesday, Nov. 14th:  Fall Picture retakes 

Friday, Nov. 17th:   First Trimester Ends 

Wednesday, November 22nd—Friday, November 24th:  Thanksgiving, NO SCHOOL 

Monday, December 25th— Friday, January 5th:  Christmas Vacation, NO SCHOOL 

Boys Basketball 

Any boys in Grades 4-8 wishing to play basketball must turn in the basketball packets/forms.  Please pick one up from 
the office if you need one.  There is still space for more to join! 

      Don’t forget to turn in used printer ink cartridges for recycling! 
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      We collect BoxTops! You may turn your BoxTops in at any time. 


